
Carlisle Trails Committee Meeting Minutes 
March 6, 2015 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance: Alan Ankers, Henry Cox, Louise Hara, Marc Lamere, Steve Tobin, Bert Willard. 
Guests: Sylvia Willard, Sonny Gamble, Katie Hart (Mosquito). 
 
Documents Presented: 
None. 
 

 
Old Business: 

Approve Meeting Minutes: 
The minutes for the February 6, 2015 meeting were approved as amended. 
 

Trail Signs & Intersection Numbering: 
The next land parcels will be selected once the snow departs. 
 

2015 Trail Book Planning: 
It was decided to put the new trail book off for one year to allow time to complete the 

installation of the trail junction signage as well as some new trails. 
 

Goals for 2015: Follow-up: 
1.  Trail junction signage; Steve will do. 
2.  Davis Corridor, two boardwalks; work scheduled for May 30 (June 6 rain date). 
3.  Rangeway boardwalk; Louise will do the filing for the fall project. 
4.  Otter Slide Trail bridge; Warren will take on the task of talking with the State Park 

manager. 
5.  Benches on existing boardwalks; Bert will recommend locations at the April meeting.  

Steve suggested ground locations as well as boardwalks.  The Blueberry Trail on the Greenough 
Land and the Spencer Brook Reservation were suggested.  This will take a redesign of the bench 
on Bert’s part and a method to secure them. 

6.  Old Morse Road erosion control; Alan will contact Stamski and McNary to come up 
with a plan. 

7.  Rogers Road Trail; Members need to walk this once the snow is gone.  Steve will 
initiate the walk. 

 
Recap of Full Moon Ski and Snowshoe Walk at Foss Farm: 

Better conditions could not have been asked for;  not cold, clear sky, nearly full moon, no 
wind.  Seventeen skiers and 23 snowshoers showed up. 
 

 
New Business: 

 
Recent Activities: 

Nothing was reported for February. 



Plan March Activities: 
Nothing was planned for March. 
 

Other New Business: 
Sylvia reported that the Greenough Dam repair will appear in the town warrant. 
A motion was passed for a Trails Committee representative to express support for the 

project at town meeting. 
Henry suggested the Trails Committee should alert the residents at the Benfield housing 

about the trail out back to the viewing platform. 
 

Schedule next meeting: 
The next meeting will be April 3, 2015. 


